
 

RAC Technology Committee Meeting Minutes 
9:30AM June 22, 2021 

Conference Room 4th floor 

 

 

Call to Order at 9:40am, by Thomas Hart, acting Secretary (Acting Chair Ron Sweet 

was absent). 

 

Members present:  Thomas Hart, Don Vore, Matt Batt, Bruce Clatterbuck, Sarah Chambers, 

Dianne Bergman, Jean Aronson, Harry Hintz.  

Absent: Ron Sweet (Acting Chair), Gary Natbony, Don Dionne (excused), Larry Chambers 

(excused due to illness). 

 

The roll call confirmed a quorum.  

 

A motion to adopt the agenda was requested by Matt Batt and was approved by all present. 

 

Minutes were approved by a quorum via email on April 20, 2021.  

 

Reports: There were no reports given. 

 

Unfinished Business:  

The meeting time is now established as the fourth Thursday of every month at 9:30am in the 4th 

Floor Conference Room. 

 

New Business: 

Sarah Chambers, the RAC Liaison, conducted an election of officers.  Diane Bergman 

graciously accepted the position as Chairperson, and Thomas Hart accepted the position of 

Secretary. 

 

Gary Natbony may be a good source of information on Smart TVs when we pursue the topic in 

the future. 

 

Matt Batt proposed that we present the next seminar on the “Chromebook”. It is an extremely 

easy to use device that would be excellent for beginners or those who just wish to use email and 

surf the Internet. It would also easily access the Touchtown and Full Count programs for both 

social and dining reservations.  Matt will pursue a seminar on July 16th if the Auditorium is 

available. 

 

Acting Chairperson Tom Hart declared the meeting adjourned at 10:05am. The resident 

program on “Sharing Photos From Your Phone” would be starting shortly. 

 

The next meeting of the will be held on July 22, 2021. 

Respectfully submitted,   

Thomas Hart, Secretary  


